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DATE: April 1,2004 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Economic 
RE: Docket No. 031042-WS, Nos. 61 1-W and 527-S 

Division of the Commission Clerk and 

fiom Hunter Creek Utilities, LLC to Rivers Edge Utilities, LLC in Chadotte County 

Please add to the docket file the attached facsimile letter received March 25, 2004, fiom 
George C. MacFarIane, for the utility, to Patti Daniel, Commission staff. The letter requests until 
May 3 I ,  2004, to complete an oiiginal cost study in response to staffs audit report. 

Attachment 
cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Redemann, Kaproth) 

Office of the General Counsel (Vining) 
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
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Match 24,2004 
Via Facsimile and U.S. Mail 

Ms. Patti Daniel 
Supervisor or Certification 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 S h w w d  Oak; Boulevard 
Talkhassee, FI, 32399-0850 

RE: Docket NO, 03 1042-WS9 ApplicaIion for tsansfer of Certificate Nos, 6 1.1, -W a d  
527-5 from Hunter Creek Utilities, LLC to Rivers Edge Utilities, LLC in 
Charlotte county 

-- 
Dear Ms, Daaiel; 

Thank you for your letter of February 25,2004 and the attached copy of  staff’s audit 
report for Hunter C m k  Utilities, LLC filed February 23,2004. 

After discussion with the applicant, we have decided to provide you with an original cost 
study, At this time, due to my c m n t  work load and a number o f h u a l  Reports which 
I will be oornpleting for the FPSC, we me projecting a completion date for the original 
cost study to be May 31,2004, 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

George C. M~kFarlane 
President 

G C M : a  

Cc: D. Ohsted, Esq. 
2. MacLachlan, Owner 
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